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August 8, 2017 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

 

Guam New Regulation on Truck Weight Limits 

 

 
Firstly, we would like to thank you for your support to our service. 

 

This is to advise that effective 3rd July 2017, the Department of Public Works (DPW) 

has enforced new weight limits of trucks on Guam’s roadways.   Therefore, please 

kindly put correct container weight on document and notice it to consignee, and ask 

your consignee to confirm this new regulation. 

 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any unclear things even though we reclaim 

announcing details as this regulation is on Guam local traffic law. 

 

We appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Kyowa Shipping Co.,Ltd. 


